
Attention Mr Nick England – Planner

DA 2019/1420 6 & 8 Wyatt Avenue Belrose
Alterations and additions to an existing school

We would appreciate a reading of our previous submission containing objections to the proposed increase in 
buildings to this site.

This fourth huge building will make the whole frontage of the school continue totally across the front of the 
property along Wyatt Avenue.

This is a residential area with single dwelling detached homes in a very small narrow short street.

The parking all ready is a total nightmare.  At both drop off and pick up times Wyatt Ave is completed blocked 
and private residents cannot get in or out of their homes. 

The staff from the school take up at least 80% of the parking places allocated for uses of Wyatt Reserve and rate 
paying residents.

Further increase in buildings and student numbers will make these matters much worse.

Yours faithfully

Barry & Beverley Yeomans
15 Wyatt Ave
Belrose NSW 2085

Sent: 3/11/2020 10:02:13 AM
Subject: Public Hearing Panel Wednesday 4 Nov 2020


